
Starting school in September 
2020? 

St Luke’s invite you to visit our school for an informal tour  
 

You will have the opportunity to see the school in action; meet 
our fantastic pupils and staff and ask any questions about St 
Luke’s school and the application procedure. 
 

Please join us on one of these days: 

 TUESDAY 26th NOVEMBER 2019 10am—11am 

 TUESDAY 3rd DECEMBER 2019 2pm—3pm 

 FRIDAY 13th DECEMBER 2019 9:30am—10:30am 
 

If you can not attend one of these sessions please phone 
01902 556434 to make an alternative appointment 

We look forward to meeting you 

St Luke’s Church of England Aided Primary School 

Park St South, Blakenhall, Wolverhampton. WV2 3AE 

Head Teacher: Mrs Alison Grennan 


